



28th November 2019

Headteacher: Mr W N Jenkins

Tel: 01326 572685 Fax: 01326 572183

Church Hill, Helston, Cornwall. TR13 8NR Email: enquiries@helston.cornwall.sch.uk www.helston.cornwall.sch.uk

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 7 Winter Disco

On Friday 13th December 2019, the College's Post 16 students will be hosting a winter disco for Year 7. The disco will take place in the South Site Hall between 7.00pm and 8.30pm. Attending Year 7 students should arrive at 6.55pm and will need to be collected at 8.30pm. Tickets are £2.00 and will be sold on the door as students enter.

As well as the disco, there will be refreshments, games and prizes. Food items such as chips, waffles and pop will be priced at £1 and sweets at 50p. We are only able to accept cash at this event.

We hope that this will be an enjoyable social occasion for your child.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me - mporter@helston.cornwall.sch.uk.

Yours faithfully

Mr M Porter Post 16 Co-Director

& Porte

Community